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NGA RAHUI / RESTRICTIONS

Communities should receive payment in kind for what they have
contributed to the national heritage. This could take the form of
photocopying the material which is deposited to ensure that a repository
remains within the community. It should be made clear that while it
is the content ofthe material which is of major importance, it is desirable
to have the original taonga stored in public institutions in temperature-
controlled environments. Having Maori staff in the institutions is a
must if the Maori community is going to have confidence in them.
To have iwi representation is an added bonus which will encourage
far greater use and should be looked at closely as a future initiative.

Maori staff need to have authority to liaise between institutions and
iwi and develop collections and access to them in a way that an informed
Maori community see fit. The employment of Maori staff with
attendant brouhaha is meaningless without giving them proper training,
appropriate authority and rewards commensurate with their
qualifications and the work they are expected to undertake.

If iwi are unwilling to place their taonga in public hands it is the
duty of government funded institutions to freely advise those
communities on how best to set up their own installations.

Pakeha power more often than not flies in the face of Maori
aspirations. Institutions such as the National Library have to give over

Sampleform for recording depositors’ rights.


